
Alice in Wonderland 
Trip to Derby Theatre- 27th June 2024 

 
Pupils from school who have been 

learning BSL, and deaf pupils went on 

a trip to see Alice in Wonderland at 

Derby Theatre. It was a sign-

intergrated performance and BSL 

was used throughout. There was also 

captions as well! 

 

The performance was brilliant! The 

Queen of Hearts had banned BSL 

and Alice had to work to overthrow 

her strict rules. We realised this was 

linked to the Milan Conference 

which we have learned about in 

deaf studies. What a brilliant trip!  


